
2026 Medicare Advantage Plan
Let’s review any changes to your

Dear

The Annual Enrollment Period (AEP) for Medicare Advantage and prescription drug plans 
 is fast approaching. We understand that there may be some questions surrounding the 
changes for plan year 2026. By understanding the potential changes, you can ensure your plan 
continues to meet your needs and remains affordable.

The AEP runs from October 15th through December 7th. You will receive your Annual Notice 
of Change (ANOC) packet from your insurance company in October, detailing your plan’s 
changes for the upcoming year. Please review this information carefully.

If you have concerns about changes, please get in touch with me to discuss alternative options. 
I’m available to review your Medicare plan via phone or in person.

If you know someone new to Medicare or exploring options, please refer them to me for 
guidance and complimentary service. I work with the following companies as an independent 
broker: 

We can explore the plan options that are available.

Thank you for your continued trust. I value our relationship and am committed to serving you 
through this year and beyond. Please contact me directly with any questions. I am here for you, 
always ready to provide the guidance and support you need.

Your licensed insurance agent,

Call or email to schedule a no-cost, no-obligation Medicare Advantage plan review!

A non-government entity powered by the  health insurance agency,
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